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Consultation activities continue on the 
returned Highway 30 & Old 
Chateauguay Road Lands 

 

(Kahnawake – 17, Enníska/February, 2025) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community that consultation for the 
returned Highway 30 and Old Chateauguay Road lands (539.3 acres) 
continues. 

Join independent consultants Neil McComber and Louise Mayo at any 
of the following consultation kiosks: 

• Tuesday & Thursday, February 18 & 20: 8:30am – 5:00pm at 
the Tewatohnhi’saktha lobby  

• Friday, February 21: 9:30am – 5:00pm at the Kahnawà:ke 
Services Complex 

Stop by, share your thoughts, and be part of this important process. 
Your feedback will help shape the future of these lands and ensure 
that your community's voice is heard. 

For more information, contact Neil McComber at 514-239-7802.   
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